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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

19th October 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Using imagination’.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:Josie Wilkins 
Year 2:  Lexi Pritchard
Year 3: Taylor Casey        Year 4:  Alice Dyer 
Year 5: Jamie Robson 
Year 6:Jonny Cleugh
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 for best attendance this week!
Whole School Attendance 
Although we have seen some lovely improvements for some individual pupils our whole school attendance has fallen this term to 96%.  This is mainly due to unauthorised holidays.  Please think carefully before booking holidays in term time.  Every day lost is lost learning time. 

Sporting Success
A huge well done to our Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Team who competed this week and have qualified for the Gateshead Finals – you were amazing!
Payments to school - reminder
From Monday 29th October all payments to school should come through the Agora system.  If you require any assistance please speak to Mrs Huntley. 

Harvest and Scarecrow trail
Thank you to everybody who contributed to our Harvest food collection for Gateshead Food Bank.  We were stunned by your generous support and are so proud that our School Council will be able to deliver the items after half term.
Our Harvest Sing-a-long with Reception and Key Stage 1 was an absolute joy and I am sure you were all so proud of the children. 

Thanks also must go to all the scarecrow creators! It was fantastic to see so many families taking part in and enjoying the scarecrow trail!  

Dates for your diary 
· Friday 19th October – school closes for half term holiday 

· Wednesday 31st October – applications for secondary schools close
· Wednesday 31st October – Halloween Disco – details to follow after half term! 

· Tuesday 13th November – Anti-bullying day 

· Wednesday 14th November – Year 4 visit to Segedunum 

· Friday 16th November – CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

· Friday 16th November – SCHOOL NURSING TEAM IN FOR FLU VACCINATION PROGRAMME
Advanced notice – parent evenings will be taking place on the 20th and 21st November.  Appointments will be made available to book online form the 12th November.
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